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Simonds High School                                 

Students and Parents 

Re: Home Reports and Textbook Return (Friday, June 19th) 

Home Reports will be available online using PowerSchool (Parent Portal) 
beginning Tuesday, June 16th until Friday, June 19th.                                                                    
*This is the preferred method of retrieving home reports, which will reduce the 
number of people visiting the school. 

Grades 9, 10 and 11 students that require a paper copy can do so on             
Friday, June 19th from 9:00am to 12:00 noon.                                                                                  
Also, textbooks & library books (place books in a disposable bag) can be returned 
that day or please return in September when school re-opens. 

Plan for Friday, June 19th: Drive up and retrieve home reports. No one is allowed 
to enter the building!! 

Vehicles will drive around C building (our main building) and tables will be set up 
alphabetically on the sidewalk. Please go to the table with the student’s last 
name and a staff member will ask the name, hand you the home report and 
collect textbooks (no need to exit your vehicle).                                                          
Please be patient, as it may be congested during the first hour.  

Reminder: Pick up time is 9:00am to 12:00 noon. 

Thank you.  

 


